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THE VO |ICE ©OF THE GOLDEN TRIANGLE

P. O. Box 956 MOUNT DORA, FLORIDA

Telephone 383-3110
April L, 1963

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
1755 So. Vallejo St.
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you for your letter advising us of the receipt of
our test broadcast on the morning of February 11, 1963.
We appreciate knowing where and how we were received,

in spite of the not exceptionally good conditions.in your
area. Following the test broadcast we had replies from
as far away as New Zealand.

Thanks again for letting us hear from you,

incerely,

HAN
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